
Ravelston Park – Representation 037 

From: susana garcia <REDACTED>  
Sent: 13 April 2022 18:58 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Pavilion 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I am writing to support the Community Asset Transfer of Ravelston Pavilion to Blackhall Community Trust.  
 
My reasons to support the transfer are as follows: 

• Blackhall Nursery and the children and families of Blackhall urgently 
need a new, fit-for-purpose home. The new nursery will create 10 
new places, taking the total from 30 places to 40. 

• Blackhall need a small accessible community meeting space at the 
centre of the community to use as a base for a number of 
different activities.  

• Residents and community groups need changing spaces/accessible 
toilets so the park and woods can be used for fresh air, exercise and 
recreation for all ages. 

Yours faithfully,  
 
Susana Garcia  
REDACTED 
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